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From:

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:45 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Agenda Item # 9; Read aloud at the meeting

Esteemed Members of the Board of Supervisors,

| am writing to comment on the slides presented at previous Supervisors' meetings, at which time information was
referenced regarding “showing your papers” or in some way presenting verification & proof of vaccination to attend
certain events in this county. This is an unconstitutional overreach, both from a government & business standpoint.

Even were you to claim that there was no mention of a “passport,” such a requirement would be acceptable, given that,
no matter what you call it, encouraging or allowing businesses to verify vaccination status (especially one that has no
previous history & is currently in experimental trials, even as people receive it), is completely unacceptable. | am
currently standing outside the County Government Center, with many other citizens of Ventura County, strongly urging
that the VC BoS affirm, in writing, through a resolution (which citizens are happy to assist with writing), that the
residents of Ventura County will not need proof of vaccination to access any venues, attend any events, nor will it in any
way curtail our liberties. Nothing short of a resolution will do, as we have repeatedly been shown that we cannot trust
the overreach of government unless you are willing to put this in writing.

We are watching & waiting for your response.

Sincerely,
Jennifer McCarthy



